
                 
 

 
 
 

 
Hi Moms or Dads! 

 
We need you and your 8-12 year old son to help with a study at UBC! 

 
We are studying how boys with ADHD think about their social interactions, compared to 

boys without ADHD. Moms or dads and their sons will visit the Parenting Lab at the 
University of British Columbia. Boys will complete three social interaction tasks on the 

computer, and complete some questionnaires about themselves. Parents will be asked 
to complete some questionnaires as well.  

 
This study takes about 60 minutes. 

 

Compensation 
 

Families will receive a $15 honourarium for their participation after their lab visit.  
 

How to get involved 
 

Appointments are scheduled for families to come to the UBC Parenting Lab at a time 
convenient for them (e.g., evenings, weekends).  

 
 

Participation in this research project is entirely voluntary. 
 

Contact us for more details: 
 
 

     Phone: 604.822.9037 
              Email: cjlab@psych.ubc.ca 

 
 
 

 


